[bookmark: _GoBack]To continue to provide MAX’s ridership with the best possible service, organizational changes in the office of the Birmingham-Jefferson County Transit Authority were deemed are necessary. Equipping each employee and department with the best talent and resources to serve riders is the administration’s priority. Ensuring the operations of the transit authority run smoothly begin with its employees – from administrative staff to operators – putting their best effort forward and administration is committed to finding superb employees to do so. 
